
A message regarding “credit” for this webinar 
The California Department of Education has requested all professional development credit to 
be issued via the California Early Care & Education Workforce Registry (https://caregistry.org/). 
If you have not done so already, please visit the link above and create an account in order to 
receive a Workforce Registry ID. (You do not need Instructor Access to receive credit, just a 
Registry ID.) 
  
To complete the survey, you will need to enter your name, email address, California Registry 
ID, and Webinar Identifier. This Identifier is sometimes referred to as a “Secret Code, Phrase or 
Password” and is shared during the webinar. 
 
Please go to the following link to complete the Webinar Attendance Survey: 
  

http://bit.ly/webinar-attendance 
   
Once submitted, please allow 3-5 working days for the information to be updated in the CA 
Registry. At that point, you will be able to log-in to the CA Registry, click the home button (or 
"Return Home" in the left-hand menu), click "View Education and Training Report," and see all 
of the professional development hours you've completed, including the webinars you've 
submitted credit for. 
 
If you have any questions, please email Katie Banville at kbanvil@wested.org for assistance. 
 


